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October 18, 2024

Brothers and Sisters,

Presently, we are in the process of obtaining updates from the company on the final
determinations concerning furloughs. We understand the level of stress and uncertainty that this
situation may be causing, and we want to assure you that we are doing everything in our power to
keep you informed.

As soon as we receive the necessary information, we will promptly share it with all of you. Given
the nature of the situation, it is possible that some of you may hear news before we are able to
communicate the full picture to everyone. Please be assured that we are committed to
transparency and will provide you with accurate and timely updates as soon as they become
available.

We want to express our gratitude for your patience and understanding during this challenging
period. Your resilience and dedication are truly commendable, and we are confident that together,
we will navigate through these uncertain times.
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